
Kenai/Soldotna Fish & Game Advisory 

1/2/2014 Minutes 

 

Time: 6:30PM 

Roll Call: Chair Crawford, Brandt, Carmichael, Hamrick, Maher, Erkeneff, 

Strieby, Joseph, Sullivan, Dykema, Shadura II, Van Devere. 

Erkeneff asked for the reconsideration of proposal be brought back to the 

table. Chair Crawford explained that after reviewing Robert’s Rules the 

reconsideration must be brought forward by the prevailing party; since 

Roberts was not in the prevailing party vote the reconsideration was not 

valid. Seeing that the prevailing parties are not in favor of reconsideration 

the original vote stands. Crawford also wanted Committee Members not 

present at the December 16, 2013 to have a chance to comment. 

The following comments regarding 242: 

Additional damage will be done to the habitat, it will make sport fishing 

difficult, there is a concern of safety for anglers on the bank and that they 

had just resolved the issue of going from a 2 stroke to 3 stroke motor due 

to the amount of hydrocarbons in the Kenai River. 

Additional comment the Kenai River needed to be consider wholly and not 

was just on the surface. 

Proposals: 148 – 156 

See attached. 

Roland Maw spoke to proposal 151. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 


